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5th May 2022 

Dear parents/carers of Year 6, 

Re: End of SATs week celebrations 

We are delighted to let you know that we have organised for the children in Year 6 to have a special celebration to 

mark the end of their SATs week. The planned celebration will be in the form of a pizza party on the school field. 

This will be on Friday 13th May between 12:45 and 3:10pm. We will have the field for sole use so that the children 

will be able to spend time with their friends and playing games, after the stresses of SATs week. 

The pizzas will be ordered from Dominos and will be delivered at around 2pm. Due to this, please still send your 

child with a packed lunch although they may not want as much food as usual. School lunches will still be available 

for those pupils who would normally have them. 

We will be ordering 3 different varieties of pizza: Original Cheese & Tomato (Mozzarella cheese, Domino’s own 

tomato sauce), which is the vegetarian offer; Pepperoni Passion (Mozzarella cheese, Domino’s own tomato sauce, 

pepperoni); and an another for any specific dietary requirements that are not fulfilled by the two other options. 

The full ingredients list for each of these can be found on the Domino’s website here. We will also be providing 

sugar-free fizzy drinks for the children. 

We will require permission from a parent or guardian for your child to eat the food provided, this can be done via 

the school gateway. We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £3 per child which can be made via the 

school gateway. This voluntary contribution will pay for the children to have three slices of their chosen pizza and 

the sugar-free fizzy drinks. Please can you ensure that you have selected the pizza choice that your child would like, 

including any specific dietary requirements, via the school gateway so that we know how many of each pizza to 

order. 

Orders must be completed by the end of the day on Wednesday 11th May so that we are able to give dominos 

plenty of notice to prepare the potentially large order. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Stallwood 

Year 5 and 6 Assistant Headteacher 
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